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I am asking you to oppose House Bill 4080.  Killing of wildlife because an animal 

might damage private property is an unsound and likely ineffective means of 

resolving human/wildlife conflicts.  Furthermore, the federal wildlife service who 

would receive the raised funds, is known for cruel practices (snares, cages, aerial 

shooting..) and blanket rather than a target response which leads to unnecessary 

animal deaths.  The focus needs to be on peaceful co-existence. 


